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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

CITY OF UVALDE 

6:00 P.M. SATURDAY, DECEMBER 14, 2013 

SSGT WILLIE DE LOEN CIVIC CENTER 

 

 

 

Members of the Uvalde City Council may attend an Annual Employee Recognition and Holiday 

Banquet located at 324 E. Main Street, Uvalde, Texas on Saturday, December 14, 2013 

beginning at 6:00 p.m. Notice is served that a quorum of council members is possible. 

 

 

CERTIFICATE:  I certify that the above and foregoing notice was posted in compliance 

with Section551.043, Texas Government Code at 12:00 p.m., December 12, 2013. 

 

 
 

  

    ___________________________ 

                         Jennifer E. Garver, City Manager 

 

 


